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From Your Senior Adult  Pastor: 
         
June is busting out all over!  NOTICE Change of date:  Our June Sonshine 
Fellowship Meeting will be held on Thursday, June 8 this month due to the 
Jazz Band’s scheduling.  They will begin our program with a musical                 
performance at 10:30am.  Following the time of program will be a brief          
period of announcements and then we will enjoy a pot luck dinner              
together.  The church will provide meat but attenders will provide the pot 
luck – sides and desserts.  Remember to bring extra because we will be 
feeding the jazz band as well.  It is always a good idea to label any              
allergies that could be triggered by your side, like dairy, nuts, pork,  
etc. Remember also that we do not meet in July.  PLEASE SIGN UP for 
June Sonshine on the sheet attached to our Senior Adult Board no later 
than June 1. 
 
Tom Riddle has been helping greatly with our homebound members with 
calls and visits.  He has also been serving The Lord’s Supper as he vis-
its.  If you know of a homebound who would appreciate receiving the Lord’s 
Supper at their place of residence please let me know.   
 
I’m excited about the potential of reaching our Mauldin area community 
through our new MFB Senior Adult Prayer Walking Club.  We will be           
holding an orientation/formation meeting June 6.  Please register your            
interest and planned attendance on line.   
 
Have a great day in The Lord,   
Bill 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 
 



From Your Discipleship Pastor: 
 
This month our Sunday School travels back to the world of the Old            
Testament which in so many ways reflects the world in which we live to-
day - a world of ever increasing hostility to the Word. The books are those 
of the prophet Jeremiah and Lamentations. If you are not currently attend-
ing Sunday School, speak to me and I’ll be pleased to usher you into a 
class that fits your needs. Remember Sunday School begins each               
Sunday morning at 9:15am. 
 
June 4 we begin our summer schedule which is a great opportunity to             
get out and enjoy good times of fellowship with class members and their             
families. We have several classes that hold regular class fellowships,           
usually at a local restaurant for supper.   Has your class thought of a      
summer picnic, perhaps on a Saturday afternoon? 
 
Sunday, June 4 will be the last sessions of our Family Night Bible Studies. 
We are exploring several topics for the Fall.  
 
Our next 5th Sunday will be in July and I have the Gene Brooks family 
from Liberia scheduled to lead the joint adult classes. Save the date          
(July 5) it should be an exciting time to learn from God’s Word and about 
the work in that country.  
 
Men, join us for the MFB 2nd Annual Men’s Retreat in September.               
Scan the QR code below for details and how to register. 
 
 
Have a great day in The Lord,   
Bill 

 

  

 

 


